
FIGURE 1 - FM TRANSLATOR OVERLAP STUDY

The Sister Sherry Lynn Foundation 
Berryville, VA 

BNPFT-20030317MGZ - Ch. 241 - July 2013

There are two pending applications for Ch. 241 at Berryville.
Both propose to side mount on an existing 135.3 m tower

ASR: 1020863

BNPFT-20030317MGZ - will remain on Ch. 241 
BNPFT-20030317MNA - will move from Ch. 241 to 244 

The two applications will now be 3rd adjacent channel, with the same ERP of 120 watts 
at approximately the same height AGL. 

Both applications will comply with the D/U of -40 dB. 
  

The primary station is close enough to be received over the air 
but the 60 dBu of the primary station does not encompass the 60 dBu of the translator. 

 
Power Limitations for Non-Fill-Ins - 74.1235(b) 

Since the HAAT on N-210-E is between 40 to 47 meters 
the ERP is reduced to 120 watts. 

 
This proposal does not not located near any LPFM Market 

and LPFM Channels are available from this proposed translator site. 
 


